DSI Fundraising Committee October 27, 2022 Minutes

Carol Davis - Chairman
Pamela Kelly - Vice Chair
Diane Thomas
Dianne Jones
Malika Watson
Jan Parsons
Barb Allen
Emily Watts - Board Chairperson

The committee met today to evaluate our recent fundraiser, BBQ in the Ville. Carol Davis began the meeting by praising the Staff, Board Members and their families for making the event a success. Special thanks was offered to Russ Cornett for stepping in at the last minute as Pit Master. The staff worked together to complete the menu.

Thank you notes were written individually to our sponsors by our committee.

The boat club was the perfect setting for the event with weather cooperating! Additional lighting needs to be considered for parking,. The parking lot crew was especially challenged since a parking area for Boat Cub members is necessary.

Kudos to our musician and Elizabeth Rivers for photography.

Emily Watts secured a fire truck and crew for the event who helped secure the fire pits before we left. The fire pits were retuned on Sunday.

Raffle "Experience Baskets" and fire pits were well received.

We hope to repeat this event in the fall.

Carol Davis, Chairman